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Doss, Gary

From: Ian Jerome <ijerome2@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, August 21, 2014 3:55 PM
To: Smith, Lawrence
Cc: Jerri Weigand; Rickman, Brett; Greene, Robert; Doss, Gary; Measday, Michelle; Burk, 

Andrea; Jon Barnhart; Nick Talvacchia; Jim Rockar
Subject: Re: Mansion Avenue Drainage Improvement Project (NCR38563)
Attachments: Historic Preservation Response.pdf; ATT00001.htm

Larry: 

The capacity of the storm water system to drain the uplands areas during high tide/high rainfall events will be 

improved by the addition of the pump station.  I am not sure how “capacity” should be defined.  We are not 

adding to linear footage of the existing storm water system.  The only exception to that is that the extension to 

the outfall that the Corps of Engineers is currently undertaking as a consequence of the recent emergency beach 

fill and is not part of this application. 

 

I have copied Jon Barnhart who is the civil engineer on the project so that he can add any comments re: 

“capacity”. 

 

The NJDEP and Corps applications that were provided to Jerri Weigand were specified as “draft” and have not 

yet been filed.  There may be some minor adjustments to the applications.  If there are I will notify you. 

 

The SHPO letter was received today and is attached.  Their stamp is faint, but states: 

“I concur with your findings that there are no historic properties affected within the project’s area of 

potential effects.  Consequently, pursuant to CFR 800.4(d)(1), no further Section 106 consultation is 

required unless additional resources are discovered during project implementation pursuant to CFR 800.13.” 
 

Ian. 


